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August 24, 1982

Honeywell, Inc.
ATTN: Robert A. Leonard
Safety / Health Officer
10901 Malcolm McKinley Dr.
Tampa, FL 33612

Dear Mr. Leonard:

In response to your telephone inquiry of August 6,1932, and letter of August 9,
1982, concerning export requirements, we offer affirmation as follows:

1. 10 CFR 150.15(a)(2) states that persons in Agreement States are not exempt
from NRC licensing and regulatory requirements concerning the export of
byproduct material .

2. 10 CFR 110.24(d) grants a NRC general license to export Americium-241 to -

most foreign destinations.

3. 10 CFR 110.2(n) states that NRC general licenses are effective without the
filing of applications or issuance of licensing documents to particular
persons.

'Based on the foregoing, you need not apply for a specific NRC license to export
devices containing Americium-241 to the Federal Republic of Germany.

Please advise me if we can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

(original signed by JPPotter)
J. P. Potter, Chief
Materials and Radiation

Protection Section
Technical Inspection Branch
Division of Engineering and

Technical Programs
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